
Dear Parent/Guardian,

To celebrate King Charles III’s Coronation, your child’s school has decided to 
take part in the BBC Children in Need Royally Big Portrait.

But what is The Royally Big Portrait? Thousands of primary school children across the UK are 
being invited to draw their own portrait of the King. Each child’s picture will then be combined to 
create one giant virtual portrait of King Charles III. The final piece will be placed on public display 
both online and at various exhibition spaces. 

For your child to be part of this historic moment and for their artwork to be 
included in The Royally Big Portrait, all you have to do is upload their drawing 
online, which is quick and easy to do: 

1.	 Snap a photo of your child’s portrait of King Charles III on their  
BBC Children In Need’s Royally Big Portrait worksheet. Try to ensure the 
paper is as flat and non-creased as possible. 

2.	 Go to BBC Children in Need homepage (bbc.co.uk/cin) where you’ll find 
links to information on The Royally Big Portrait, as well as instructions 
to ‘Upload Here’ to upload your child’s drawing through our easy to use 
webform  

3.	 Portrait artist Sam Barnett will email you a link to the digital portrait 
when it has been created so you can see your child’s work in The Royally 
Big Portrait 

4.	 You can then share this link with family and friends to celebrate your 
child’s creativity and the historic Coronation of King Charles III

Thank you so much for getting involved, we can’t wait to see your child’s  
portrait and to celebrate this once-in-a-generation occasion!
 
Find out more at: https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/schools/primary-school/bbc-children-in-
needs-royally-big-portrait/
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